
CDAA	deadline	for	Wage
Survey	coming	soon

The	Canadian	Dental	Assistants	Association	(CDAA)	is	in
the	process	of	conducting	a	survey	for	its	2022	Job
Market,	Compensation	and	Benefits	Survey.

There	are	more	than	100	RDAs	from	Manitoba	who	have	started	the
CDAA	survey	but	have	not	yet	completed	it.	Thank	you.	
	
The	Manitoba	Dental	Assistants	Association	encourages	all	the	RDAs	in
province	to	take	time	to	complete	the	survey	by	this	Friday
November	18,	2022.
	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	has	taken	the	time	to	fill	out	the	survey
thus	far.	
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